
FlnCAnTIERI 
MARlnETTE MARlnE 

April 8, 2021 

Mr. Dave Neste 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
625 E. CTH Y, Suite 700 
Oshkosh, WI 54901-9731 

RE: WDNR BRR TS Activity #02-38-587281 

Dear Mr. Neste: 

Fincantieri Marinette Marine (FMM) received a letter from the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources (WDNR) on March 9, 2021 regarding "Reported Contamination at Marinette Marine Bldg 
34, 1600 Ely St, Marinette, WI." The WDNR's letter follows the November 25, 2020 report submitted 
by Foth Infrastructure & Environment, LLC ("Foth") on behalf ofFMM, to characterize the soil and 
groundwater prior to commencement of construction activities associated with new ship erection 
buildings (Buildings 34 and 35) on FMM's property at 1600 Ely Street, Marinette WI. 

FMM has engaged Foth Infrastructure & Environment, LLC (Foth) as its environmental consultant to 
provide input on Buildings 34 and 35 related to contaminated soil and groundwater management 
activities conducted by other FMM contractors and to respond to the WDNR's March 9, 2021 letter 
and related obligations pursuant to Wis. Admin. Code NR 700 et al. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
CEO 

cc: Tom Carrow, FMM 
Bob Meller, Foth 
Michele Frozena, Foth 
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